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PARENT COMMUNITY NETWORK INDUCTION
We held our Parent Community Network induction training this week over three
sessions.

Thank you to all of our parents who gave up their time to come along to these training sessions.

We are thrilled to be able to have parents back on-site and are looking forward to partnering with
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the community through some exciting upcoming events.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	image_50416641.JPG
	image_50737921.JPG

